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Date:  March 12, 2020 

To: Senator Paul Gazelka 
Senate Majority Leader 

Senator Julie Rosen 
Chair, Senate Finance Committee 

Representative Melissa Hortman 
Speaker of the House 

Representative Lyndon Carlson Sr. 
Chair, House Ways and Means Committee 

From: Commissioner Myron Frans 

Subject: 2020 Session Submission – Additional Federal Funds for Review 
 
This letter is to advise you and your colleagues of additional anticipated federal funds needing review under 
Minnesota Statutes 3.3005, subdivision. 2 and 2a. The Governor’s all funds budget as submitted for the current 
biennium should be increased as follows: 

  FY 2020 FY 2021 Total 

Federal Fund  $15,475,457
5 

$17,894,581 $33,370,038 

I will approve these federal fund requests for spending in 20 days unless a LAC member requests further review 
or provides a negative recommendation for a specific request in writing by April 1. Below is a link to the 20-day 
federal funds review submission, which includes a summary table of the requests by bill area, agency and 
federal grant and a federal fund review request form for each grant. 

http://mn.gov/mmb-stat/documents/budget/operating-budget/gov-rec/2020-session-federal-funds-review-
submission.pdf 

If you need additional information on any specific request, please contact the requesting agency. For other 
questions, please contact MMB’s budget coordinator, Omar Ali (omar.ali@state.mn.us or 651-201-8148). 

cc: Senator Susan Kent, Minority Leader 
Senator Michelle Benson 
Senator Jim Abeler 
Senator Warren Limmer 
Senator Torrey Westrom 
Senator Scott Newman 
Senator Bill Ingebrigtsen 
Eric Nauman, Senate Lead Fiscal Analyst 

Representative Kurt Daudt, Minority Leader 
Representative Tina Liebling 
Representative Carlos Mariani 
Representative Jeanne Poppe 
Representative Frank Hornstein 
Representative Rick Hansen 
Bill Marx, House Chief Fiscal Analyst 
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